

Season Greetings

LIONTALES



INSIDE THIS ISSUE Parade of Lights Helping Hands A Snapshot of Modern History Sutter Creek Crab Feed Lions Club Supporter MEMBERSHIP

Membership meetings are the 2nd and 4th Tuesday at 6:00 pm.
BOARD MEMBERS

President, Mike Flynn
Secretary, Wyman Dickerson
Co-Secretary, Ashley Snow
Treasurer, Janet Harris
Tail Twister, Ginny Hiatt
Lion Tamer, Mary Beth VanVoorhis
1st VP, Steve Routt
2nd VP, Debbie Baker

Director, Chuck Swiderski Director, June Green

3rd VP, Nancy Champlin

Lions Clubs International
Foundation (LCIF) works to fulfill
our mission: "To support the
efforts of Lions clubs worldwide
in serving their local communities
and the world community as they
carry out essential humanitarian
service projects."

Christmas to Remember - December 7 & 8

Christmas to Remember raises money over a two-day period to buy new winter clothing for children in need in Amador and Calaveras counties. Our local radio station (KVGC 1340 AM) broadcasts live and Lions Clubs in both counties take donations in Jackson, Ione, Sutter Creek, Plymouth, Pine Grove, Pioneer, West Point, Mokelumne Hill, San Andreas and Valley Springs. Lion Susan Flynn chaired Sutter Creek Lions' efforts. Members signed up for 2 – 4 hour slots and were at the booth from 6:00 am – 6:00 pm each day. This year the community donated over \$60,000 at all the locations over the two days. At Sutter Creek's location one young boy donated his \$3 allowance to help those in need. We would like to thank everyone for their generosity at this time of year.



December Calendar

2 & 3 Sutter Creek Open House

7 & 8 Christmas to Remember

10 Parade of Lights

13 Membership Meeting

20 Board Meeting

22 Winter Begins

25 Christmas Day

31 New Year's Eve







Sutter Creek Lions Roar With Helping Hands







It all began with a phone call from the Interfaith Food Bank "Please Help Us". That being said, on November 22, 2011, three Sutter Creek Lion Club members (President Mike Flynn, Francine Pogue, and Chuck Swiderski) showed up at the Church of the Nazarene in Sutter Creek. The Food Bank was giving Thanksgiving Dinners to people in Amador County that applied through different groups for help this year for Thanksgiving Dinner. Lion Francine worked the front lines loading the food into people's cars and restocking the front line tables. Lion Chuck took pictures and restocked the back line bringing out of the Church the pre-packed food bags, breaking down the 50 lb. bags of potatoes, bringing up the cases of milk, eggs, and butter. Lion President Mike Flynn renewed an old friendship with Chris Thebaut while directing traffic at the entrance. All in all, somewhere around 200 people were served.



A Snapshot of Modern History - A Website!

Visit us at www.suttercreeklions.org and take a look around.

- Home
- Calendar
- Club Projects
- Photo Gallery
- Contact Us
- Links
 - Zone Meeting 11-28-11 Pictures
 - Additional S.C. Lion Photos
 - Lion Video "Rocking the Vest"
- Newsletter
- Officers and Members
- Road Trips





JOIN US

Are you interested in helping others? Meeting new people? As a Sutter Creek Lion you will use your time and talents to make an impact locally. Through experiences as a Lion you will cultivate lasting friendships and discover more about yourself. Volunteering your time not only helps those in need, but also gives you a sense of pride and accomplishment. Call or email Champlin (267-0731, Nancy champs20@att.net) to find out more.

MAILING ADDRESS

Sutter Creek Lions Club P.O. Box 71 Sutter Creek, CA 95685

Sutter Creek Crab Feed

The Sutter Creek Lions Club will be hosting a "STAN KELLEY MEMORIAL CRAB FEED" and raffle at the Sutter Creek Auditorium (18 Main Street) on February 25, 2012. Doors open at 5:30 p.m. for a no host bar. Dinner at 7:00 p.m. (Includes wine - Per ABC regulations no outside alcohol permitted). Tickets are \$30 each; cash, check or money order (sorry we are not set up to accept credit cards). To order tickets or for information contact Chuck Swiderski: 209.296.3457 or e-mail cswiderski@volcano.net



Sutter Creek Lions Club Supporter







Sutter Creek



Lions Club

We Serve

Merry Christmas and a very Happy New Year from the Sutter Creek Lions Club